
April	7th,	2020	
	
Dear	Patients,	
	
The	ADA	(American	Dental	Association)	released	an	Interim	Recommendation	urging	
dentists	to	continue	to	postpone,	until	April	30	at	earliest,	all	except	urgent	and	
emergency	dental	procedures.		The	postponement	extension	is	aligned	with	a	
recommendation	from	the	Centers	for	Disease	Control	and	Prevention.	

	

We	are	taking	this	week	to	week	and	hope	to	open	sooner	than	later.		At	this	point,	
we’re	hoping	to	see	you	all	in	May,	but	know	that	this	date	may	change	again	so	we	
appreciate	your	patience	during	this	stressful	time.	We	will	contact	anyone	this	affects.		
	

We	will	be	available	by	email,	Facebook	messenger	(which	is	checked	very	frequently),	
phone,	and	by	virtual	consultation	via	our	website.		As	always,	contact	us	if	you	have	
any	concerns	or	emergencies.		We	are	happy	to	help!		Stay	safe.		Stay	home.	

	

Your	dental	family	at	Mullica	Hill	Family	Dental		


